
Citizens for Tobacco Rights is operated on behalf of 
Philip Morris USA, U.S. Smokeless Tobacco Co.,  
John Middleton, and Helix Innovations.

NOW IS NOT THE TIME
TO RAISE TOBACCO TAXES  

ON WEST VIRGINIANS

USE YOUR PHONE CAMERA TO SCAN THE CODE 
AND SEND YOUR LAWMAKERS A MESSAGE

TELL WV LAWMAKERS TO 
OPPOSE A TOBACCO TAX 

HIKE!


